PETITION IN SUPPORT OF PARKING PROVISION ON PINNER ROAD.
Ref: Review of Parking / Public Consultation. July 2011

To: Clir Bill Stephenson, Leader of Harrow Council,
Harrow Council, Station Road, Harrow HA1 2XA.

We the undersigned businesses / traders and customers who use the shopping facilities on
Pinner Road call on the Council to note our support to the following aspects of the above
Consultation for County Roads, Pinner Road and Neptune Road:

1. Car-parking on Pinner Road: There are serious problems of car parking for the
shoppers and we welcome introduction of pay and display car parking bays outside
shops as shown on Plan C. We would urge to maximise this provision.

2. Loading / Unloading: We call upon the Council to make this provision to ensure that
they meet the requirements of businesses/traders.

We have suffered for far too long from the lack of car parking facilities. In expressing our support
we also urge the Council to expedite the process and deliver the parking provision before any
further damage is done to the survival and vitality of this shopping parade which is now under
most serious threat from other major retail outlets in the immediate proximity of Pinner Road.
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